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To Whom It May Concern:
 
With regard to the DAA intention to change the conditions under which planning permission was
granted for the new parallel runway so as to allow significantly more night time flights.
 
I wish to indicate my strongest objections accordingly!
 
Despite living in Portmarnock all my life and learning to accept the noise of aircraft within
reason, due to the proximity of the Airport. My family already endures many flights directly
overhead of our house. As a result this impacts my sleep, and that of my family and our
community. An increase would simply be unbearable.
 
In addition, the particularly strong smell of Aircraft fuel which is toxic and dangerous and harmful
to all.
 
I implore you please do not allow this change to occur.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Stephen Reid

Drumnigh Wood,
Portmarnock,
Co.Dublin
 
 




